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 Has your telephone number changed? If so, please inform the School Office. 

                        Funky Festive Friday 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who joined us on December 1st for the 

launch of Funky Friday.  We had lots of sparkly fun making cards and decorating our 

Christmas tree.  Remember, our doors are open to all parents and carers for the 

first hour of Nursery every Friday. 

Theatre Royal Stratford East’s 

Rapunzel is the best selling pantomime 

in the theatre's recent history.  You 

can book tickets online at 

www.stratfordeast.com or by telephone 

on 020 8534 0310. 

Nursery Edition 

Nursery finishes on Wednesday 20th December.  We re-open to pupils on Thursday 4th January 2018. 

Important information for children starting 

school in September 2018 

The closing date for applications for reception is fast         

approaching.  Please ensure you apply before 15th January 

2018.  If you are having difficulties in making your online    

application please make an appointment to see Ms Alexander in 

the school’s main office. 



Clothing 

Please double check all items of 

clothing your child wears to 

nursery. All items should be 

clearly labelled to ensure that 

the right items go home with 

their rightful owners. Your    

continued help in this matter is 

much appreciated. 

Banana Snowmen 

Method  

1. Cut each banana into 9 thick slices.  

2. Peel the carrot and cut into small triangular slithers for a pointy nose.  

3. Trim the stem from the strawberries and then cut in half.  

4. Cut the grapes in half, using only the smooth half.  

5. To assemble, thread three slices of banana on to each skewer followed by a strawberry hat and grape.  

Gently press the currents into the banana slices to create eyes and the buttons on the body. Add the     

carrot nose.  

6. Serve immediately.  

Ingredients  

2 bananas  

¼ carrot  

Handful of raisins or sultanas chopped  

3 strawberries  

6 grapes  

Season’s Greeting 

We would like to wish all our   

pupils and families a Very  Merry 

Christmas and A Happy and 

Peaceful 2018. 


